
FW: Support SB 130

Senate Labor and Commerce <Senate.Labor.And.Commerce@akleg.gov>
Tue 5/4/2021 9:45 AM
To:  Melodie Wilterdink <Melodie.Wilterdink@akleg.gov>

 
 
From: joshua lewis <joshua.c.lewis@me.com>  
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 1:28 PM 
To: Senate Labor and Commerce <Senate.Labor.And.Commerce@akleg.gov> 
Cc: joshua lewis <joshua.c.lewis@me.com>; Doug McBride <dougmcbride@live.com> 
Subject: Support SB 130
 
Good a�ernoon,
I would like to express my support for SB 130. As an Alaska Licensed Pull Tab operator, I support modernizaon and
connued growth of Charitable Gaming in Alaska. This change will allow us to expand the number of Alaska non-
profits we support on an annual basis. Addi�onally, the trend across the industry is to expand to electronic pull
tabs - a benefit to all involved.
 
Thank you for your a�en�on. 
 
Respec�ully,
 
Joshua C. Lewis, Operator
joshua.c.lewis@mac.com
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